
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 12/21/2012 11:07:38 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: NERC Alert Advice Letters

Ms. Allen:

Thank you for a copy of the advice letters, I have a couple of questions:

•□□□□□□□□ Who in the Energy Division is PG&E in contact with?

•□□□□□□□□ Does PG&E have a table or other document that shows the current height of the 
Transmission line segments, the current requirements (with code section) and what it plans to 
raise the segments to?

•mmmm If PG&E does have a table (or similar document) would it be possible to send that 
to me?

•□□□□□□□□ When were these towers originally installed?

I just want to make sure that I understand the issue fully before talking to the Energy Division,

Thank you for your time and attention.

Raymond G, Fugere, P.E.

Program & Project Supervisor

320 W, 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 578-7015

SB GT&S 0667388



From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 6:28 PM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Subject: NERC Alert Advice Letters

Mr. Fugere,

PG&E filed advice letters in June 2012 providing notice of construction on the Contra Costa- 
Moraga 230 kilovolt (kV) Transmission Line (AL 4058-E) and the Saratoga-Vasona 230 kV 
Transmission Line in the Town of Los Gatos and the Monta Vista-Hicks 230 kV Transmission 
Line in the Cities of Saratoga and Cupertino (AL 4066-E).

PG&E has identified discrepancies along these lines. On Contra Costa-Moraga, PG&E plans 
to raise the height of 14 lattice steel towers and do one dead end conversion to address the 
discrepancies. On Saratoga-Vasona and Monta Vista-Hicks, PG&E plans to raise four lattice 
steel towers to address these discrepancies.

We are currently working with Energy Division on questions they have concerning the need for 
completing the work. We submitted supplements on Friday to provide further explanation, 
which are attached. As we discussed, this work will be conducted as a result of our 
transmission line assessment in response to the NERC Alert after Executive Director 
Resolutions are issued on the Advice Letters.

Please let me know if you would like additional information.

Thank you,

Meredith Allen

415-973-2868 (office)

415-828-5765 (cell)

SB GT&S 0667389

mailto:MEAe@pge.com
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